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May 18, 2022

MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Director

DENR MIMAROPA Region

1515 L&S Building, Ermita, Manila
THRU : The OIC-PENR Officer
FROM : The CENR Officer
SUBJECT : RE: CONDUCT OF ADMINISTRATIVE PROCEEDINGS

AND SUBMISSION OF COMPLETED STAFF WORK REPORT
ON THE APPREHENDED FOREST PRODUCTS AT BRGY.
CABACAO, ABRA DE ILOG, OCCIDENTAL MINDORO

ON JANUARY 26, 2022.

This is in relation to Regional Executive Director’s letter dated April 25, 2022, advising
CENRO-Sablayan to conduct necessary administrative proceedings and to submit the Completed
Staff Work (CSW) Reports of the two apprehensions that happened at Brgy. Cabacao, Abra de
Ilog, Occidental Mindoro on January 26, 2022.

With this, we would like to inform you that the said case folders, together with its
respective CSW and result of administrative hearings dated February 3 and 9, 2022 were already
submitted to your good office. The cases are also currently at the Office of the Provincial
Prosecutor for preliminary investigation.

For your information and record.
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